Sent: 27/01/2021 8:49:00 AM
Subject: RE: DA 2020/1465 - 4/0 Bennett St., Curl Curl

Hi Frank,

As discussed on the phone just now, yes, the applicants have amended the proposed hours of use as per their
email.

The assessment of the application is not yet completed, but if it goes onto be recommended for approval, then
those hours now proposed in the latest email from the applicant would likely be the ones applied to a consent.
But that is yet to be assessed.

Kind regards,

David Auster
Planner

Development Assessment

t 02 8495 6487
david.auster@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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From: Frank Minnici

Sent: Monday, 18 January 2021 5:59 PM

To: Council Mailbox

Cc: Richard Cahalan

Subject: DA 2020/1465 - 4/0 Bennett St., Curl Curl

Attention: David Auster

Planner

Re: DA 2020/1465 - 4/0 Bennett St., Curl Curl

Further to a recent submission from Oli Bramley, Managing Director, KIKOFF/Choose Football, confirming a
mutual agreement with local residents that the abovementioned DA 2020/1465, would be amended

to adjust the proposed hours of operation from Mon - Fri - 6.00am - 11.00pm to the more acceptable hours of
operation, Mon - Fri 8.00am - 9.30pm.

Please appreciate that the local residents need an assurance that the DA has now been definitely amended to
incorporate the latest proposed hours, namely, Mon - Fri 8.00am - 9.30pm.

We now look forward to your immediate reply.

Best regards,

Frank Minnici

E - fminnici@advantageline.com.au




